


SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
 Minutes of the June 4th 2021 Virtual BOD Meeting
Officers present via Zoom: Alan Raul, Ralph Sutter, Kaye Raul and Earl Kaplan
Absent:  John Waller
President Earl Kaplan called the meeting to order at 6:31 pm.
The Minutes of the BOD meeting of 04/30/2021 were approved as submitted.
The BOD discussed at length the matter of members whose dues are delinquent and what actions the Board should take.
Secretary Ralph Sutter indicated that he would draft a letter to the member whose dues were in arrears and share it with the other BOD members.  Once the content of the message has been approved by all members of the BOD, Sutter will send it to the member via e-mail and surface mail.
The BOD will seek clarity regarding the minimum number of Board Members required for compliance with our 5013C charter.
Training Officer Alan Raul suggested that he inform SLO Bytes members that Gene Barlow, whose business offers discounted Acronis software, will no longer be able to provide that service.  Alan would like to advise members of alternatives for backing up computer operating systems.  The remaining BOD members agreed.
Treasurer Kaye Raul gave an update of club financial activity.  As always, her Treasurer’s Report will be inserted in the SLO Bytes monthly newsletter, HardCopy.
The meeting ended at 7:16 pm
Ralph Sutter







